Needless to say we are not happy with the proposed route of the Mid County Parkway.
We live just 5 houses south of Placentia.

We lived in Mira Loma for 30 years and saw the warchouses, trucks and bad air slowly
take us over. We moved to Perris thinking we would have peace but not only do we have
trucks, warehouses and bad air, now there will be a parkway (freeway) that will take our
house. We are seniors and are caretakers for my mother who is 92 and this is going to be
devastating to her. Tam sure it will be to a lot of people but since when do our lives mean
anything to those making the decisions. There are less intrusive routes to take but there
again, “What is the cheapest™ wins regardless of who it hurts. Tt is easy for others say
“Get Qut, This is Progress.” Our air quality if some of the worst so why not make it
worse, they don’t live here anyway.

Thank you for letting us voice our objections and thank God there are people like you
still printing the truth.
Sincerely,

Gary and Lillie Lees and Mable Slaughter




